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THIS IS THE FINAL “PRINT” NEWSLETTER
FCA NEWS TO BE PUBLISHED ONLINE
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In an effort to make better use of the finances and manpower available to us, future issues of FCA News will be available on-line only at our website (www.FCA-NY.org).
NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS
Anyone who wishes to submit stories or announcements related to FCA are more than welcomed to do so by sending them to Dick Neimeyer at editor@fca-ny.org.
FCA YAHOO GROUP
STAY IN THE LOOP!!
If you never joined the Yahoo Group because it was just too confusing, please consider getting the e-mails that are sent out from it!  You do not have to join, you just have to contact Doug Ebersman (Doug@EbersmanCPA.com or 518-449-5069) , Lauren Turczak (LaurensPL@gmail.com or 518-692-7892) or Dick Neimeyer, newsletter editor and Yahoo FCA group moderator (editor@fca-ny.org or 518-892-1992)!

Give us your email address and let us know that you’d like to be added to the list!  
That way, you’ll see all the upcoming news and events as soon as they are posted!
UPCOMING EVENTS
May 26, 2012 – Chinatown, New York City.  

June 21-24 – The “world famous” Pyramid Lake Weekend

July 6, 2012 – Hoffman's Playland followed by dinner at Capital Buffet

July 28, 2012 – FCA Picnic at Moreau State Park

Go to www.fca-ny.org/events.html for more information.
Look for flier and registration form for the Pyramid Lake weekend in this newsletter.


QINGMING FESTIVAL REVIEW
On March 31st FCA families gathered at CCC to celebrate the Qingming Festival, also known as Ancestors Day or Tomb Sweeping Day.

It is a time to enjoy the greenery of springtime.  Traditionally, families would gather in the cemetery to tend to the graves of their ancestors – often having a picnic and flying kites.


 
About 40 members joined us for this years festival.  The children made dumplings under the guidance of Tim Griswold, which was then served up in a yummy soup to everyone!   Afterwards, Cynthia Cramsie led the children in the making of pinwheels!

As always, it was a great opportunity for children and adults alike to get together. Events like this help to keep our group connected and I treasure every opportunity for my daughter to get together with her FCA friends!

Big thanks to MaryHelen Donnelly, Tim Griswold and Cynthia Cramsie for organizing and running this event!                                    --Lauren Turczak
CHINA'S LEFT BEHIND CHILDREN
Breakneck growth has made

China an economic miracle.

But will the destruction of

families prove to be too high

a cost?
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Although too extensive for publication here this article from Foreign Policy magazine is about the conflict of migrant families coping with the growing prosperity in China.  The full article appears here...
 http://tinyurl.com/chinasleftbehindchildren
DIFFERENT RACISMS
One Man's View on How the

Rules of Racism are Different

for Asian Americans

“The truth is, racism toward Asians is treated differently in America than racism toward other ethnic groups. This is a truth all Asian Americans know. While the same racist may hold back terms he sees as off-limits toward other minorities, he will often not hesitate to call an Asian person a chink, as Jeremy Lin was referred to...”, Matthew Salesses, a young man who was adopted at the age of two from Korea.

This interesting article from The Rumpus website is an interesting take on how Asians are stereotyped.  For the full article go to...
 http://tinyurl.com/racismdifferentforasians
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